
 

July 16, 2020 

 

  
Kurt Thiede, Administrator 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
77 West Jackson Street 
Chicago IL  60604 
 

 

 
 Subject: Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Concurrence with Scrap Processing Proposed 

NPL Deletion 

 
Dear Mr. Thiede: 

 

Pursuant to Section 300.42(e) of the National Contingency Plan, this letter is to inform you that the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources concurs with the U.S. EPA on the proposed deletion of the Scrap Processing 

site from the National Priorities List. This concurrence is based on the fact that all required response actions under 

CERCLA have been implemented, and no further response action is appropriate. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Carrie Stoltz at (715) 365-8942 or Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Beth Bier, Deputy Secretary 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 
ec:  Karen Cibulski – Region 5 

 Christine Haag – RR/5 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 

Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 
TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

101 S. Webster Street 

Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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